BELL RINGING

[bookmark: _GoBack]Following on from Leigh Ruszczyk’s talk on Bell Ringing just before Christmas, if you would like to know more about ringing and maybe have a go, then come along to Brighstone Church between 11 and 12 on Monday 18 or Tuesday 19 February.  We would love to see you and your parents.
Beccy Noyes (741052)

